CITY OF LANDER
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Lander, Wyoming, will conduct a Public Hearing at 6:00 PM, local time, on Tuesday, May 13,
2025, at City Hall, 240 Lincoln Street, Lander, Wyoming 82520. The purpose of the meeting is to allow
citizens to review and comment on the proposed nine percent increase in the City of Lander Water and
Wastewater Rates for FY 2025 2026.

The PUB: Lander Journal April 23, 2025, April 30, 2025



